
  

 

October 2018 

 

 

Survey Update 

Thank you for participating in the survey that 
helps inform the update of the Washington 
County Fair Complex Master Plan. You are 
receiving this newsletter because you 
requested periodic updates on our 
Fairgrounds Master Plan Update 
process. We are winding down the surveying 
process and have had a tremendous 
response thus far. You will receive a 
summary of final survey results later this fall. 
You can also find information about the 
planning project here.   
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Event Center Groundbreaking 

Officials from the City of Hillsboro, 
Washington County Visitors Association and 
other partnering organizations broke ground 
recently at the site for a future Event Center 
on the grounds of the Washington County 
Fair Complex. 
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Overview of Master Plan Update 

While the Event Center construction is 
exciting, there is much more potential for 
community benefit at the Fair Complex, so a 
new round of planning is starting focused on: 
  

 The western portion of the Fair 
Complex site  

 Multi-use improvements that would 
benefit county residents year-round  

 Long term stability and viability of the 
annual County Fair  

 Maximizing the benefits of the new 
Event Center for all Fair Complex 
activities  

 Identifying projects that can be 
recommended for priority funding  
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